
 
 

 
 
Primary Care Physician Offices - We Need Your Help! 
 
 
In the next few weeks, we will email our annual Provider Satisfaction Survey to randomly 
selected primary care physician offices. The purpose of this study is to get feedback on: 

• HAP Empowered and its services 
• Improving HAP Empowered services 

 
Your time is valuable and so is your feedback! If you receive a survey, we encourage you 
to complete it. It takes about 15 minutes to complete online. Offices will also receive a 
paper copy of the survey that can be returned via mail or fax. 
 
 


